MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 13, 2020

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.

IT’S DAY 13 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET?

[SANFORD FL] DEAR FOLKS AT WRVM. WE DO APPRECIATE YOU PROGRAMS THAT WE
RECEIVE ON LINE. WE ARE RETIRED MISSIONARIES WITH ETHNOS 360 (FORMER NEW TRIBES).
WE WERE IN THE AMAZON PART OF BRAZIL FOR 50 YEARS AND MOST OF THAT TIME WITH THE
YANOMAMI TRIBE. GOD BLESS YOU ALL.

[KEVIN — EMAIL] Happy birthday WRVM staff! Thank you for being on the air. We have been listening
for many years. We enjoy Morning Watch every morning. By the way how did Morning Watch get its
name? The kids programs get listened to daily and on Saturdays. We also like the Gospel Greats, Prophecy
Today, Grace to You, and Janet Parshall. Brian does a great job with the music selections. There is much
more we appreciate about WRVM. We listen primarily over the internet because we don’t always have

good reception in Green Lake.

AS FOR MORNING WATCH, I’M GUESSING IT WAS SOMEONE’S IDEA OF A GOOD NAME FOR
THE PROGRAM. I’'M NOT SURE WHEN IT EVEN STARTED.

AS YOU MIGHT HAVE FIGURED OUT, PEOPLE ARE LISTENING TO WRVM ONLINE AND VIA
OUR PHONE APP. PRAISE THE LORD FOR THIS VENUE IN WHICH TO BROADCAST HIS
WORD.

| LOOK FORWARD TO HEARING FROM YOU WHEREVER OR HOWEVER YOU MIGHT BE
LISTENING. AND | REMIND YOU THAT WRVM IS A LISTENER SUPPORTED MINISTRY.

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS: WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174
OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG.

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I'M MIKE CORNELL.



